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"I was disappointed to learn that I will not have the opportunity to meet with Ms Yulia 

Tymoshenko. I was ready and available to meet her during her stay in Brussels and to 

discuss with her the situation in Ukraine and the current state of EU-Ukraine relations in her 

capacity as leader of the main opposition party. I look forward to a future opportunity to meet 

with Mrs Tymoshenko. 

Without knowing the exact circumstances of the current decision of the Ukrainian authorities I 

would like to recall that in the past I have raised concern about the criminal cases brought 

against a number of opposition politicians in Ukraine."

* * *
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